From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: FW: Lake Erie Industrial Wind Turbines
Date: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 9:06:53 AM

From: Richard Roach [mailto:dick@dickandbevroach.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 1:36 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Lake Erie Industrial Wind Turbines

As alifelong Great Lakes resident and conservation advocate I am greatly dismayed by the idea of putting
windmills in Lake Erie. The environmental damage to everything from birds and bats to the release of years of
dangerous sediments is too terrible to contemplate. If there were some underlying necessity for IWT in the lake it
would be different, but there is not. It is very apparent that this is just a scam by people in power to send money to
the millionaire CEOs of Big Wind who will then send some of that money back to the politicians when they seek
reelection. This is a terrible idea that will put current and future generations at risk and ruin one of the world’s true
gems. I strongly urge you to stop this criminal blunder.

Sincerely,
Richard Roach

895 River Road
Youngstown, New York 14174
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